Annual Bethlehem, Lisbon, Profile School District Meeting Postponements
The Annual School District meetings in Bethlehem, Lisbon and Profile have been postponed for two weeks and are rescheduled for March 31st, April 1st and April 2nd respectively.  
New Hampshire RSA 40:4,II gives the moderator the authority to postpone annual meetings.  According to RSA 669:1-a the meeting can only be postponed by no longer than two weeks.  RSA 669:1-a is applied in this case because we hold school board elections at our annual school district meetings.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]In the event that the moderator in your district does not feel that the meeting scheduled in two weeks will be safe for the participants, he may postpone again for two weeks.  He may postpone the meetings until he feels the conditions are safe to hold a meeting.
